
 

 

Pursuant to Section 382 of the Water Act 2000 

Release of Underground Water Impact Report 

In accordance with the requirements of Sections 381 and 382 of the Water Act 2000 (Water Act), 

BHP Billiton Mitsubishi Alliance (BMA) has developed an underground water impact report 

(UWIR) for the Saraji Mine operation under Environmental Authority (EA) EPML00862313, 

located in the Bowen Basin.  

You have the opportunity to review and comment on this UWIR. From 22 March, 2019 you can 

view the Saraji Open Cut Extension Underground Water Impact Report at 

https://www.bhp.com/environment/regulatory-information under the Saraji Mine heading. A copy 

of the UWIR can also be requested by contacting (07) 3329 2754. 

Written submissions on the UWIR may be made to: 

BHP 

GPO Box 1389 

BRISBANE QLD 4000  

 

Your submission must be: 

 In writing and 

 Received by COB 23 April, 2019  

Please note that as required by Section 382 (d) of the Water Act, copies of all received 

submissions must be provided to the Chief Executive. The submissions will be considered as part 

of the UWIR assessment process.  
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